
MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: April 13, 2020 

TO: Board of Directors 

From: Paul Siebensohn, Director of Operations 

Re: Signs around community reservoirs 

For discussion per John Merchant’s request at the Communications & Technology committee, please see 
the attached photos. 

The committee held a discussion regarding the signage around the community’s water supply reservoirs 
being labeled as lakes is misleading.  As Calero, Chesbro, and Clementia are the potable water supply 
reservoirs for the community, the committee would like the signage around the reservoirs  reflect the 
importance of that fact.  They believe the community would be more understanding as to why there is 
no body contact or pets allowed in Calero and Chesbro if they were aware that was their drinking water 
supply.  The signs have been placed by the Rancho Murieta Association and a discussion would need to 
take place with them as well.  It was also discussed that an Ad Hoc committee could be formed to 
discuss the details of this further. 

Signs around Reservoirs: 
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